
RENROLLMENT DUE TOMORROW - FEBRUARY 21ST

Do not forget to submit your reenrollment so that we can make staffing decisions for 2025-2026!



Lunch Menus

GROUP YEARBOOK PICTURES

Monday, February 24th

Group yearbook pictures will be at 8:30 AM in the small gym. Students who participate in American

Heritage Girls or Cub Scouts should wear their scout uniform or sash that day.

ART INTERN

Monday, February 24th - Friday, February 28th

https://familyportal.renweb.com/en-us/school/index?familyId=0&schoolCode=SVDP-K
https://www.svdpvikings.com/lunch/


We are excited to welcome back SVdP alum, Liz Ward, who will be

interning in the art classroom. Liz is pursing a future career in art

education, and will assist Mrs. Smith with art lessons throughout

the week. We love seeing our Viking family excelling and giving

back to their communities!

SPONGEBOB MUSICAL AUDITIONS

Thursday, February 27th

Friday, February 28th

3:30-5:30pm

Our 17th annual spring production will be Nickelodeon's The SpongeBob Musical: Youth Edition!

The show will be performed on May 8, 9, and 10th at 7pm each night.

Audition Information:

Show Synopsis and Character descriptions

Please fill out both of the following prior to auditions:

1. Audition form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQdS6pquGuvemaDLCOR9GdnhW3sC6ehjxiCbxi

D5OXFKYwsg/viewform?usp=sharing

2. Sign up for an audition slot here:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45AEAB2FABF5C52-54943215-spongebob#/

Students will audition in 20 minute slots during those times in groups of up to 5.

Students interested in helping with crew can join the Google Classroom but will not need to do

anything for auditions. Crew students will be needed following Easter break.

We look forward to seeing everyone at auditions! If you have any questions, please don't hesitate

to email Mr. Miller at bmiller@svdpvikings.com

ASH WEDNESDAY MASS

Wednesday, March 5th

Please join us for our all school Mass on Ash Wednesday at

9:15am.

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.concordtheatricals.com%2fp%2f94313%2fthe-spongebob-musical-youth-edition&c=E,1,yDmrWizdT1m3CMidOWQIoiourrcoJgiALP0BdzkrjRoOssBb8t2ZMN-YN6JHyga5vaGQonOb4LFGlR63eB0hRKmSmqN6x9LaQqfwLvhBa3Sagg,,&typo=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQdS6pquGuvemaDLCOR9GdnhW3sC6ehjxiCbxiD5OXFKYwsg/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQdS6pquGuvemaDLCOR9GdnhW3sC6ehjxiCbxiD5OXFKYwsg/viewform?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45AEAB2FABF5C52-54943215-spongebob#/
mailto:bmiller@svdpvikings.com


NO SCHOOL

Friday, March 7th

There is no school due to staff professional development.

YEARBOOK PICTURES

Pictures due Friday, March 14th

If you have taken pictures at any SVdP student events, please share

them with Mrs. Roten for use in the yearbook. Email them to

croten@svdpvikings.com.

NEW FINANCIAL AID REQUIREMENTS FOR 2025-2026

John Lancaster Spalding Application Required

Due Friday, April 25th

All families seeking tuition assistance through the parish for the

2025-2026 school year MUST first apply for the John Lancaster Spalding Scholarship (JLS). That

application will be used to determine financial assistance both for JLS and parish scholarships

provided through our school endowment.

JOHN LANCASTER SPALDING SCHOLARSHIP

Applications due Friday, April 25th

Tuition assistance scholarship grants from the diocesan

endowment fund will be available for the 2025-2026 school year for

students enrolled or intending to enroll in grades kindergarten

through 12 in any Catholic school located in the Diocese of Peoria

whose families are active members of a Catholic parish in the

diocese. All grants will be based on financial need objectively assessed.

Information about the grants and application materials may be obtained here.

mailto:croten@svdpvikings.com
https://www.cdop.org/john-lancaster-spalding-scholarship


Consult the detailed protocols and procedures and checklist for all requirements necessary to be

eligible for an award. Families of students currently receiving grants are reminded that all grants

are for one year only, and anyone seeking to renew a grant for the 2025-2026 school year must

reapply. Deadline date for the completed application is April 25, 2025. Notification of grant awards

will be made in June of 2025.

Apply here: https:// online.factsmgt.com/aid.

TRACK SIGNUPS for 5th - 8th GRADERS

Due Wednesday, Feb. 26th

It is time to sign up for the 2024-2025 St. Vincent de Paul Girls and

Boys Track Team. Signup should be completed by Wednesday, Feb.

26th via the Athletics website.

First Time Users Instructions

Track Signup and Information 24-25

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/65b870f3e1f3ce794cbe9cc3/t/672cd1b5910dce76cf2f829c/1730990517255/Protocol+Procedures+2025-2026.pdf
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/65b870f3e1f3ce794cbe9cc3/t/672cd1631dd2fd286daca8c2/1730990435526/Check+List+2025-2026.pdf
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
https://accounts.snap.app/login?redirectTo=https://manage.snap.app/register/stvincentdepaul/dashboard/home
https://www.svdpvikings.com/wp-content/uploads/Registration-Instructions-for-Parents.pdf
https://www.svdpvikings.com/wp-content/uploads/Track-Signup-and-Information-24-25-1.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeV9zHPb9OexBrIg6ME__PregogR_SZwmdpv3JeCF0rswgalw/viewform


BIDDY BASKETBALL SIGNUPS

Signups are now open for Kindergarten through 4th Graders

Season Dates

Tuesdays and Saturdays

March 4th - April 3rd (final session Thursday April 3rd)

Kindergarten - 2nd Grades

Tuesdays - 4:30-5:15pm

Saturdays - 9:30-10:30am

3rd and 4th Grades

Tuesdays - 5:30-6:15pm

Saturdays - 10:45-11:45am

Cost: $35 (includes Jersey)

Open to: All parishioners of St. Vincent and St Mark’s Parish.

Sign up link: https://forms.gle/iLWbfLs4AHzZz3ss5

If you have any questions please reach out to Alex Elger at athletics@svdpvikings.com or 309-370-

8416!

LENTEN OBSERVANCES

Are you looking for a way to celebrate the season of Lent with your family? Our parish is offering

additional Adoration and Confession times, Masses, and Stations of the Cross during Lent.

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fiLWbfLs4AHzZz3ss5&c=E,1,S-PTgS9WHWjIjBmHEF3Ps85JYl2RUffNPj4pIOrmgGNV8aGmg47IT4r1fkSnaf1yZMMAtX7rSc2yx7CZdutkytWvPYeS-lblv3fDWFMmJZUPJQBHEl3DtrIYW44,&typo=0
mailto:athletics@svdpvikings.com






https://reallifecatholics.givevirtuous.org/Event/st-vincent-de-paul-parish-reboot-peoria-il






St. Vincent de Paul Catholic School

Email: svdpoffice@svdpvikings.com

Website: www.svdpvikings.com

Location: 6001 North University Street, Peoria, IL, USA

Phone: 309-691-5012

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SVdPVikings

Miss Hogan
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mailto:svdpoffice@svdpvikings.com
https://www.svdpvikings.com/
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